
WE NEED YOUR HELP!
Volunteers Needed to Help Us Learn More about 

Hearing and Hearing Loss

The Audiology and Speech- Language Pathology Center at Walter Reed National 
Military Medical Center (WRNMMC) is currently looking for volunteers for a 

research study developing an optimal hearing assessment battery. 
Participants of the study will complete a series of electrophysiological tests in 2 to 

3 sessions with each session lasting between 2-3 hours. 
Compensation will be provided (if eligible).

Eligibility:
• DEERS-eligible servicemen and women
• Between the ages of 18 to 55
• Native speaker of American English
• Must have normal hearing, mild hearing loss 

or moderate-to-severe hearing loss 

For more information or to participate 
please contact:
Jennifer Rae Myers, Ph.D. 
Phone: 301-295-4665
Email: jennifer.r.myers34.ctr@mail.mil

The Principal Investigator of this study is: Ken W. Grant, Ph.D. – Phone: 301-319-7043 –
Email: kenneth.w.grant.civ@mail.mil –– Audiology & Speech-Pathology Center - WRNMMC
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